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	Board Members:
	Present
	Board Members:
	Present
	Visitors:
	Present

	Michael Ahern
	x
	David Toft
	x
	Jeremy Gerten
	X

	Tawnee Hardina
	x
	Arin Ash
	x
	
	

	Theron von Behren 
	x
	Dave Nelson
	
	
	

	Dave Simons
	x
	Leah Hawkins
	x
	Past President
	

	Debby Jerikovsky
	x
	Ben McClellan
	x
	Ben McClellan
	X

	
	
	
	
	
	


*** Note: Minutes subject to board approval ***

Call to Order & Changes to Agenda
-Meeting called to order at 7:20pm
New Items
-Visitor Mr. Jeremy Gerten attended regarding fall baseball. Mr. Gerten asked if hockey try outs could be avoided on Sundays during fall ball as there are numerous hockey players that play on this team. Board stated that we can look into ice schedule and work around those days.
Treasurer Report
-Mr. Ahern reported that fiscal year ended July 1st 2016 with a cash balance of approximately $75,000. The 2015 net was $30,000 to the positive.
-Mr. Ahern reported that Dryland 2017 projected revenue included is $16,000.
-Mr. Ahern reported that we are negotiating dryland agreements with Woodbury, Sibley and Fit Hockey.

-Mr. Ahern reported registration fees for 2016-2017

$110 Registration Fee


$70 Spaghetti dinner ticket fee per family


$275 Mites


$875 Squirts/U10


$1015 Pee Wee/U12


$1150 Bantam


$300 Volunteer Fee - need to complete 15 hours with requirement of 6 hours for tournaments with us hosting Squirt (Dec. 2-4) and Pee Wee (Jan. 20-22) as well as requirement of 2 hours for U9/U15 Girls State Tournament (March 10-12).
Tournament Directors Report
-Mr. Toft is in the process of looking in to locations for tournaments with an update soon
Association Operations
-Levels of play- 

Bantams- AA, B1, C

Pee Wees- working with another association and will know levels of play soon


U12- working with another association and will know levels of play soon


Squirts- A, B, C

U10-B

-District 8 now has a 3 ref system that will be for Bantam AA & A teams

-Ms. Jerikovsky reported that a vote took place at the District 8 meeting regarding if there will be Auto Ice Scheduling with the outcome of 9 associations voted yes and 4 voted no so Auto Ice will take place. Auto Ice is a company that does the main season games scheduling between for all of District 8. 
Adjourn
-Meeting adjourned 8:33pm 
